
October 19, 2020

Dear Members,

Assalam-o-Alaikum,

Hope this news-letter finds you in good spirits.

As informed earlier M/s Habib Rafiq (Pvt) Limited have been short listed
for development of the housing scheme. Development can be started after
layout plan is approved by Lahore Development Authority which is pending
due to NOC awaited from the army/DHA. M/s Habib Rafiq (Pvt) Limited have
agreed to arrange NOC/approval from Army/DHA which they expect to get
within this quarter.

On the other hand, we need to finalize a contract with M/s Habib Rafiq
(Pvt) Limited for development of the scheme. We are pleased to inform
you that in order to finalize terms and conditions of the contract,
negotiations on commercial terms were completed with them earlier this
month. Managing Committee has decided to put up offer/proposal of M/s
Habib Rafiq (Pvt) Limited for consideration before the house in next AGM
subject to their arrangement of required NOC.

Below are phone numbers of Society office bearers who may be contacted
for any further query. AGM will be called as soon as Habib Rafiq (Pvt)
Limited arranges NOC from Army/DHA.

1. Mr. M. Omer Dogar (President) 0321-4010122
2. Mr. Abdul Zaheer Piracha (Vice President) 0321-4011012
3. Mr. M. Akram Saleemi (Gen. Secretary) 0321-4441666
4. Mr. Muhammad Umer Malik (Fin. Secretary) 0321-8489844

With regards,

General Secretary


